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Comments: Hello,

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.

 

Please recommend the Great Burn area for wilderness in your forest plan, and prohibit motorized and

mechanized uses through the entire Great Burn area.

 

There are not very many places left that are this wild and untouched.  This landscape is a precious gem and

should be recognized for its value in simply being left as it is.  Once it's gone, you can't get it back.  

 

 The Great Burn provides habitat for many species like wolverine, lynx, and mountain goats, all of which are

becoming exceedingly more rare, and whose wellbeing is threatened by climate change.  

 

The vastness of the Great Burn provides important wildlife connectivity, also increasingly rare.

 

Please consider the uniqueness of this landscape when you are revising your plan, and continue to prohibit

motorized and mechanized uses throughout.

 

Beverly Dupree


